
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit www.stroud.gov.uk/randwickca 

Randwick was first designated as a conservation area in June 
1990. No boundary changes have been made since its original 
designation and the conservation area does not have an 
adopted Conservation Area Statement (CAS). 

Randwick Parish Council has worked with specialist consultants to 
produce a Draft CAS, which describes the character and historic 

significance of the conservation area and sets out a series of 
management proposals and design guidelines to help ensure the 

conservation area is conserved and enhanced. 

Following consultation, Stroud District Council will consider 
adopting the document as Supplementary Planning Advice (SPA), 

to help inform planning decisions and steer the application of     
Local Plan policies within the conservation area.  

Stroud District Council is running a public consultation 
on a Draft Conservation Area Statement (CAS) for the 
Randwick conservation area  

January 10th – February 21st 2024 

 View the document and make comments online 
www.stroud.gov.uk/randwickca 

 Or email comments to local.plan@stroud.gov.uk 
or post to The Planning Strategy Team, Stroud 
District Council, Ebley Mill, Stroud, GL5 4UB 

 DATE FOR THE DIARY: 7.15pm Thursday January 
18th. Come to the public forum at the start of the 
Parish Council Meeting in Randwick Village Hall 

 A paper copy of the draft can also be viewed by 
arrangement with the parish clerk 
clerk@randwickandwestrip-pc.gov.uk 


